
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

PARKER JORDAN METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

July 11, 2024 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Parker Jordan Metropolitan   

District, Arapahoe County, Colorado, has determined to cancel the special meeting on July 16, 

2024 at 5:00 p.m. at CliftonLarsonAllenLLP, 8390 E. Crescent Pkwy., Ste. 275, Greenwood 

Village, CO 80111 and via MS Teams. 

 

 This notice is given by order of the Board of Directors of the District. 

 

PARKER JORDAN METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 

    ARAPAHOE COUNTY, COLORADO 

 

 

By:   /s/ Kevin Pettway 

President 
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